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Diary Dates 

9th May Y6 SATs week 

9th May Infants Forest School 

9th May Clothes Collection  

16th May Y2 SATs week 

16th May Christian Aid Week 

26th May school Closes half term  

7th June School re-opens  

7th June Science Week  

9th June Sports Day  

16th & 17th June Priory intake days 

15th July Summer Fair     

21st July End of term 1.10pm   

 

   

 SATS Week 
All Y6 pupils are sitting their SATS tests every morning 

from Monday 9th May.  It is really important that all children 

are in school on time to ensure there is no disruption to the 

tests.  If at all possible can you also please keep visits to the 

school office to a minimum as the tests are taking place in 

the school hall and a lot of activity in the main entrance can 

be very distracting.   

GOOD LUCK Y6! 

School Uniform 
We have a large selection of second hand school uniform, all 

in very good condition as it has hardly been worn during 

lockdown.  There are a lot of 9-10 sweatshirts that are like 

new. Uniform is available from the school office. 

Star Awards 

Christian Value Awards  

 

  Well Done!  

 

 

Governors Contact 
Our Chair of Governors is Mrs Lisa Lloyd-Jones and all information regarding the Governance of our school is on 

our website. Should you need to contact Lisa please email or telephone school – bursar@burscoughbridge.lancs.sch.uk  

Infants Forest School 
On Monday all infants will be going by 

coach to Forest School in Tarleton.  This 

will be every Monday until the end of the 

summer term in July.  This is a full day 

each week and all children on school 

dinners will be provided with a packed 

lunch.  Please ensure your child is in school 

on time as the coach will be leaving 

promptly at 9am. 

PTFA Clothes Collection  
On Monday 9th May the PTFA have 

arranged a clothes collection.  Please leave 

any unwanted clothes in bags in the school 

garden by 9am.  Please only bring them on 

the day as we are unable to store them. 

This is a great way to support the PTFA in 

their fundraising efforts   

Ofsted Report 
Today we received our report from Ofsted following their 

recent visit.  We are really pleased with their findings and 

proud they saw what a lovely school we are.  Attached to this 

Newsletter is a copy for you to read.   

http://www.burscoughbridgemethodistschool.co/
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://1web-boulevard.com/staralmanac/big-yellow-star.gif&imgrefurl=http://1web-boulevard.com/staralmanac/index.html&usg=__j0O2bZvIq6eWEQLQmjFnHjBZc0k=&h=200&w=200&sz=32&hl=en&start=51&sig2=CNv4Bl_5cKz1ID_NoKXWaQ&zoom=1&itbs=1&tbnid=IL91guscWDvnGM:&tbnh=104&tbnw=104&prev=/search?q%3Dstar%26start%3D40%26hl%3Den%26safe%3Dactive%26sa%3DN%26biw%3D1259%26bih%3D831%26gbv%3D2%26ndsp%3D20%26tbm%3Disch&ei=A-ISTr3AHIKr-ga-rLX1Dw
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Food Bank 

 

 

PE Days  
Please Note PE days have changed slightly 

On PE days junior children must come to school in their PE kit. Infants should have PE kit in school.  

Please note PE kit consists of white T-shirt, black or navy shorts, school 

sweatshirts, dark coloured trainers and dark coloured joggers on colder days. 
Long hair must be tied up and if your child has their ears pierced can you please ensure they do not 

wear earrings on PE day or if necessary they are covered with plasters. 
Infants – Wednesday & Thursday.  

Y3,4&5 – Wednesday, Thursday & Friday.  

Y6 – Thursday & Friday. 
 

 

Our Mission Statement 

‘Let Your Light Shine To All’ 

 (John Wesley) 

Through exciting opportunities in lessons 

and the wider curriculum our children 

become well rounded, caring change makers 

in our world. Each child is at the heart of 

all we do, to ensure they become the best 

they can be and are meant to be. 

 

Chrisitian Value 
This half term our Christian Value is:- 

Perseverance 

 

Our Values - Love, Respect, Hope, Forgiveness, T rust, Perseverance. 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 
If your child is absent it is important to ensure you contact us by 9.15am.  Please try to avoid 

unnecessary days off and remember. 

Attendance=Achievement 

Family Coffee Morning 
Family coffee morning is on Tuesday morning in 

Church.  Everybody is welcome if you fancy a 

cuppa/toast/biscuit feel free to drop in.  Mrs 

Tyrer will be available from 9.30-10am for any 

queries you may have. 

Sports Day 
Sports Day has been scheduled for 

Thursday 9th June in the afternoon - 

weather permitting.  

Please note we are unable to authorise 

holidays in term time.  

School Games Mark 
This week Y3&4 have been to Ormskirk Cricket Club for an inter schools Cricket Competition.  They 

did really well scoring 233 points and were a credit to our school. 


